
KD Grants 100+ Kids’ Christmas Wishes Through Operation Santa

In light of the difficult economy that has unfortunately left many families with challenging financial circumstances this year, KD has
decided to forgo our traditional holiday gifts and instead make donations to some of the organizations that serve those in our community
who are in need.We are pleased to have made monetary contributions — in honor of our clients and friends — to Wounded Warriors and
the Pediatric Brain Tumor Foundation.

Additionally, we are especially proud to have answered the wishes of over 100 children around the country who sent wish lists through
the US Postal Service’s “Letters to Santa” operation (click here to see pictures of our KD elves hard at work!).

Best wishes to you, your family and colleagues this holiday season. We look forward to doing business with you in 2012!

Sincerely,
Your Friends at Kaufman Dolowich Voluck LLP
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